



## לשכת ראש העיר

В"Н Elul 5773 September 2013

To the Honorable Mr. Abel Holtz

On my last visit to the magnificent educational institution under the direction of Rav Darshan, I saw your name inscribed at the entranceway, and I heard from Rav Darshan about your blessed and magnanimous actions toward the establishment and the development of the institutions As I am familiar with this institution, that works exceedingly well to help families from lower socioeconomic backgrounds, I was glad to hear of .your wise decision to support it

Therefore I want to thank you in my name and in the name of the members .of the City Council of Zfat

There is no doubt that your longstanding aid has helped hundreds of .children to develop and grow like their peers

Thank you again dear Mr. Holtz and thank your wife too in our .name, who is hand in hand with you in your noble actions

.May there be many more like you in the Jewish world May you have a good and happy year full of abundant success for .you and your family

With great appreciation

Ilan Shohat

Mayor of Zfat